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This weeks Sanctuary Lamp 

burns in loving memory of: 
 

 Jimmy Kelly 

 
 

 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2015 
5:00 P.M.  - Kitty Purtell ~ 31st Anniversary 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2015 

  7:00 A.M. - Judith Rook 

  9:00 A.M. - Rose Kreuzburg   

11:00 A.M. - Elizabeth McAndrews  
MONDAY,  SEPTEMBER 7, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Frank Stemock , Sr. 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Parishioners 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9,  2015   
8:00 A.M. - Deceased Members of the McMullen Family 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2015  
8:00 A.M. - Phlip Lecklikner  
FRIDAY,  SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Ida Upham  
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2015 
9:00 A.M. - Fraser Wall ~ 1st Anniversary 
5:00 P.M.  - Francisco  Garcia 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2015 
  7:00 A.M. - Catherine Migliere 

  9:00 A.M. - Living and Deceased Members of the  

  Schena & Lombardi Family   

11:00 A.M. - Jack Kelly  

Please pray for our sick parishioners, 
 relatives, and friends, especially: 
Nicholas Chess Frank Waltrich    Kevin Christopher Fox 
Joseph Neill Alexis Schirling     Pat Bocchicchio 
Bill Zarkowski  Paige LaRosa   Erica Sheehan         
Steven Geib Theresa Stemock   Michael Walton 
Kevin McDevitt  Rita Ann Leonard  Mary Farano 
Tom Mullen Brendan Mullen     Mary McBride     
Mary McGrath Reenie Stephens   Ellyanna Stephens  
Joann Bonagart Brian Charlton   Susan Gregory 
Betty Stella Joyce Williams   Dolores McGrath 
Marie McBride Joan McMahan   Andreas Shaftacolas 
Diane Barbier 

 

In an effort to keep our prayer list current,  all 

names will appear on this list for 30 days and 

then will be automatically taken off.  We are 

happy to keep a name on the list, just call the 

parish office or email trobertsecretary@verizon.net.   

OUR PARISH GIVING  

Sunday (08/30/15): $ 14,478 
Online Bank Services Funds: $1,147 in 26 envelopes. 

Year to Date Totals - Sunday Collections: 
FY 2014-15 FY 2015-16 Difference 

$133,311 $130,839  -$2,472 
(Fiscal year runs from July 1 to June 30) 

Thank you for your Sacrificial Generosity Altar Flowers Donated  

in loving memory of: 
 

Patrick & Sarah  
          Kelly 

EXPANSION CAMPAIGN: 

Our Goal:                      $2,500,000 

Pledged as of 08/7/15:   $1,364,600 

Our capital campaign is still 

underway.  There is still time to make 

a pledge or gift to this expansion and 

renovation project.  We are getting 

much closer to the start of this 

endeavor.  I will give you as much 

notice as I can as  
we “adjust” to the 
 inconveniences  
that will accompany 
 this work.  
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Dear Friends, 

 On this Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time we are reminded of wonderful goodness 
of God.  This is a constant in our faith journey.  Through Jesus’ actions, God is extending 
gracious love and care to all the world, not just to the chosen people of Israel.  It is this 
gracious love and care that provides for us the hope and encouragement we need to face 
whatever challenges are part of our journey in life.  Let us all be sensitive this week to how we meet 
this love and graciousness of God in and through others. 

 Tomorrow (Monday) is Labor Day, a national holiday which unofficially brings to a close 
many of the summer activities and experiences.  For many of our students, school has already 
become part of their lives once again.  To all of our young people, in whatever stage of the 
academic world you are presently engaged in, I offer prayers for a successful academic year with 
growth in knowledge, wisdom and grace before God and the world! 

Also, as we celebrate this holiday, I invite you to join me at the 8AM Mass on Monday to offer 
prayers of gratitude for the work we do and to pray for those among us who are currently 
unemployed. 

 We are anticipating the new PREP year which will begin on Monday, September 14th.  I 
look forward to greeting our children and their parents in church that afternoon for the opening of 
this important year of religious education.  I am grateful to Mrs. Heeney, our Director of Religious 
Education and her new Administrative Assistant Mrs. Barbara O’Neill for their work in preparing 
for this spiritual and academic program for our children. 

 Many of you have been asking about what is going on with the construction outside the sanctuary of 
our church on the lawn by the school parking lot.  With the new narthex came the necessity to move the air 
conditioner/heating units from their original position outside the lobby to the front of the church.  With this 
move came the necessity to construct cement pads to hold the units as well as a container wall to surround 
them.  This is also the reason for the soffit removal in the church proper.  Because of the relocation of the 
new units, the duct work needs to be reconstructed as well.  When completed, the air flow will originate 
from the sanctuary throughout the church.  With the new units we are looking for greater efficiency as well 
as quiet air flow. 

 In addition to the construction of the cement pads for the air handlers, there will be trenching 
outside the church for the next week for water, gas, and electrical lines as well as some work on the soffits 
in church.  Thank you for your patience and understanding as we adjust to the ever changing terrain. 

As mentioned at all the Masses last weekend, there will be some changes to the liturgical schedule during 
the weekend of the visit of Pope Francis.  On Saturday, September 26 there will be no Mass celebrated at 
9AM and there will be no confession heard that afternoon.  This is to allow for Father Stokely and me to 
concelebrate Mass with Pope Francis at the Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul in downtown 
Philadelphia.  Archbishop Chaput has strongly encouraged the priests and deacons to participate. We 
have no idea of the travel challenges that day but we are planning on being back in Warrington in time 
for the 5PM Vigil Mass.  Thank you for your understanding and support of this historic event for our 
archdiocese. 

 Last weekend I received a letter concerning reserved tickets for the Festival of Families on 
Saturday, September 26 and the Papal Mass on Sunday, September 27.  Saint Robert Bellarmine Parish 
has been assigned a reserved section located approximately between 20th and 22nd Streets on the Benjamin 
Franklin Parkway.  We will receive 308 tickets for each event.  Those who have reserved spaces on the 
buses will automatically receive a ticket for the Papal Mass.  These tickets will be distributed on the buses 
that day.  If any parishioner, not going on the buses, wishes to have a reserved ticket, please contact the 
parish office as soon as possible so that we can reserve one for you.  Tickets will be distributed on a first 
come, first serve basis FROM THE PARIH OFFICE during the week of September 21st. 

 May Saint Robert Bellarmine bless all of the happenings of this very busy and historic month for 
our parish and archdiocese! 

  With prayers, 

The Twenty-Third Sunday 
In

 O
rd

in
ary

 T
im

e 
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SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 
On December 31, 2014, 23 pieces of Pennsylvania State 
legislation were enacted that impact the way we prevent 
and report child abuse.  As a result, all people who 
volunteer for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia are 
required fulfill the following obligations:  
 

CLEARANCES: 

 PA State Police Criminal Record Check  

 PA Department of Public Welfare Child Abuse 

Clearance Check 

 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance ~ ONLY if 

you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years  
 

Go to childyouthprotection.org  

select Staff & Volunteers,  

then select Checks & Clearances 

*** MUST BE RENEWED EVERY 3 YEARS *** 
 

 Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers 
 

Go to childyouthprotection.org 

select Staff & Volunteers,  

then select Information for Volunteers 
 

TRAINING: 

 Safe Environment Training 

 Technology Addendum 

 Mandated Reporter Training  

 Signed Mandated Reporter Acknowledgement Form 
 

Go to childyouthprotection.org  

select Staff & Volunteers,  

then select Required Training 

FOR THOSE IN THE ARMED FORCES  
Please call the parish office with the name and branch for relatives who are on active duty. 
PRAYER FOR OUR TROOPS : 
Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless them and 
their families for the selfless acts they perform for us in our  time of need. We ask this in the 
name of Jesus, Our Lord and Savior.   AMEN 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

US Navy:   
Michael W. Zarkowski     Edward W. Devinney II   
Barbara Ann Mullen  Connor Fitzgerald 
Jenny Malandra  John Wurtenberg III 
Joshua Velas 
US Army:           
Rev. Stephen Mc Dermott John Healey 
Danny Pritchard  Robert F. Leimer 
Michael McBride  Keith Carter  
Matthew Sawaya  Ryan T. Krawczyk 
Philip Mc Cusker 
US Coast Guard: 
Brendan Williams  Daniel Moschitti 
Todd J. Warga 

USMC:  
Joseph Mc Menamin  James McMenamin 
Daniel Harvey   Elizabeth Harvey 
Clint Hajek   Leo J. Keller Jr.  
Vincent J. Flannery,Jr.  Anthony Taylor  
Kevin A. Daly   Mark Piccirelli 
Michael Malandra  Lisa Ann Burgy 
Nicholas Sabatini  Patrick Kilkenny 
Mark Geib 
US Air Force:  
Karl Weinbreckt   Francis Lemma  
Max J. Sempowski  Michael Sempowski 
Anthony Comtois  Andrew J. Velas 
Thomas Rook 

UPCOMING EVENTS (at a glance) 
Sep 10 ~ Dcn. Cavara’s Presentation 
Sep 14 ~ 7 & 9 am Weekday Masses Resume  
 ~ Prep Begins 
Sep 16 ~ Pastoral Council Meeting  
Sep 17 ~ Pre-Jordan Class 
Sep 18 ~ SJR Covered Dish Dinner  

SJR CYO Fall Spor ts registration is now open.  SJR 

offers the following sports in the Fall; 

Soocer for boys & girls in grades 3 

through 8, Volleyball for girls is grades 5 

through 8 and Cross Country for boys & 

girls in grades K - 8. 

Please visit www.wagdogs.com to register. 

CLERGY/MUSIC SCHEDULE (9/12 & 9/13) 
  

  5:00 PM  Msgr . Beisel  Cantor  

  7:00 AM  Fr . Cornely.Dcn. Cavara 

  9:00 AM  Fr . Stokely          Children’s Choir 

11:00 AM  Msgr . Beisel/Dcn. Cavara Cantor 
  

Subject to change without notice 

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS  Next Class – 

Thursday, September 17th  at 7:00 pm in church.  Pre-

registration is necessary in order to attend the class. No 

date for Baptism can be set until parents fulfill this 

requirement. 

 Parents and Godparents should register for 

this class as soon as they know of the 

upcoming birth, and always prior to the 

actual birth of the child. Register  by calling 

the parish office between 9a & 4p weekdays. 

Classes are held every other month - Jan, Mar, May, Jul, 

Sep, & Nov. 

http://www.wagdogs.com/
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ST. JOSEPH/ST. ROBERT SCHOOL NEWS 

 Phone: 215.343.5100 Web: www.stjstr.org 

FROM THE DESK OF 

    MRS. JASTER 
 

 JUST A THOUGHT: As I look forward to welcoming 
everyone back to school, I thought I might share the 
following short tale.  For some parents, sending children 
off to school for the first time – or for each time – can be a 
bit unsettling.  Think of “school” as the “beanstalk” in the 
following: 

 

Thoughts from the Top of the Beanstalk 
Once upon a time there was a little boy named 

Jack who was about to climb his very first beanstalk. He 
had a fresh haircut and a brand-new book bag.  
Even though his friends in the neighborhood had climbed 
this same beanstalk almost every day last year, this was 
Jack's first day and he was a little nervous. So was his 
mother.  
Early in the morning she brought him to the foot of the 
beanstalk. She talked encouragingly to Jack about all the 
fun he would have that day and how nice his giant would 
be. She reassured him that she would be back to pick him 
up at the end of the day. 
 For a moment they stood together, 
silently holding hands, gazing up at the 
beanstalk. 
 To Jack it seemed much bigger than it 
had when his mother had pointed it out on 
the way to the store last week. His mother 
thought it looked big, too. She swallowed. 
 Maybe she should have held Jack out a year...  

Jack's mother straightened his shirt one last time, 
patted his shoulder and smiled down at him. She promised 
to stay and wave while he started climbing. Jack didn't say 
a word. He walked forward, grabbed a low-growing stem 
and slowly pulled himself up to the first leaf. He balanced 
there for a moment and then climbed more eagerly to the 
second leaf, then to the third and soon he had vanished 
into a high tangle of leaves and stems with never a 
backward glance at his mother. She stood alone at the 
bottom of the beanstalk, gazing up at the spot where Jack 
had disappeared. There was no rustle, no movement, and 
no sound to indicate that he was anywhere inside.  

"Sometimes," she thought, "it's harder to be the 
one who waves good-bye than it is to be the one who 
climbs the beanstalk." She wondered how Jack would do. 
Would he miss her? How would he behave? Did his giant 
understand that little boys sometimes acted silly when 
they felt unsure? She fought down an urge to spring up the 
stalk after Jack and maybe duck behind a bean to take a 
peek at how he was doing. "I'd better not. What if he saw 
me?" She knew Jack was really old enough to handle this 
on his own.  

She reminded herself that, after all, this was 
thought to be an excellent beanstalk and that everyone 
said his giant was not only kind but had outstanding 
qualifications. "It's not so much that I'm worried about 
him," she thought, rubbing the back of her neck. "It's just 
that he's growing up and I'm going to miss him." Jack's 
mother turned to leave. "Jack's going to have lots of 
bigger beanstalks to climb in his life," she told herself. 
"Today's the day he starts practicing for them... And 
today's the day I start practicing something too: cheering 
him on and waving good-bye." 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL In today’s Gospel we hear 
how Jesus “makes the deaf hear and the mute 
speak!” In living the gospel, we must open our ears to 
hear and recognize all the everyday opportunities for 
making God’s presence known especially to those who 
are poor and suffering. 
Is there a family you know who needs assistance? 
Please call the Society of St. Vincent de Paul so that 
together we can “make God’s presence known” to 
those who are suffering and poor? 

ST. ROBERT PREP PROGRAM 

Phone: 215.343.9433 
  

INCOMING 1ST GRADE & 

NEW FAMILY REGISTRATION 
Fall Program -- Registration for incoming  
1st graders and new families is now open.  
We ask that you please register as soon as 
Possible. If your child was not baptized at St. Robert 
Bellarmine Parish, please bring a copy of your child's 
baptismal certificate. Tuition information can be found 
on the parish website saintrobertwarrington.org. Go to 
the PREP tab and scroll down to Registration and 
tuition.  For more information, please contact our 
office 215.343.9433. 
  

FALL PREP  
Classes for the 2015-2016 school year will begin on 
Monday, September 14th.  We will begin with our 
Family Prayer Service/ Meet our Catechists at 5:00 
PM in church. 
At least one parent needs to attend with your child
(ren). 
Class assignments were mailed to families who are 
registered in the program the week of August 31st. 
  

CLASSROOM AIDS NEEDED 
Have you ever thought of helping our younger 
children learn about our Catholic faith?  Being a 
classroom aide is a wonderful way to do this and to be 
a role model for our young people.  Adults and high 
school students are encouraged to join us.  Our 
program is held on Mondays from September to May 
from 5:00 to 6:15 PM.  Please contact Donna Heeney 
at strobertprep@gmail.com or call if you are willing to 
be a volunteer.  Thank you for your consideration.  

The SJR CYO Golf Outing will be held 
Friday, September 25th at Warminster 
Five Ponds Golf Course. Shotgun start at 
Noon, check-in at 11:00AM. The $125 cost 
includes green fees & cart, lunch, dinner, 
beer & prizes. We are looking 
for hole and event sponsors as 
well as volunteers to help with 
the day of event activities. 
If interested please 
contact Dominic Anzideo at 
Anzideo5@comcast.net or (215)692-9682. 

mailto:strobertprep@gmail.com
mailto:Anzideo5@comcast.net
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Mrs. Barbara Palo (Director of  Teen Ministry–mompalo@aol.com)●      Facebook: St. Rober t Teen Ministry Program  

NEW! WORLD DAY OF 
PRAYER FOR THE CARE 
OF CREATION  
Archbishop Charles J. 
Chaput, O.F.M. Cap., 
encouraged the clergy 
and faithful of the 
Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia to observe 
the World Day of Prayer 
for the Care of Creation 
on September 1, 2015. 
Pope Francis established 
this day of prayer as an 
annual event to coincide 

with a similar observance in the Orthodox Church. Students from St. 
Robert's attended a Holy Hour to mark this special day of prayer. They offered 
petitions for all of God's creation as well as for the Pope and clergy. They also 
ask for guidance and support as they begin a new school year. 
 May this day of prayer remind each of us of our role as custodians of creation. 
 

SAVE THE DATE  Saturday, October 24th will be a day of service 
for teens throughout the Archdiocese. Plan on participating. 
Many different types of service will be available and 
coordinated through St. Bedes in Holland. A flyer with more 
information is coming . 
 

Interested?? visit www.Steubenville conferences.com or email mompalo@aol.com for link. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FREE Daily Videos to Help You Grow in Faith 
 

http://www.steubenville/
mailto:mompalo@aol.com
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FOCUS ON FAITH  TWENTY THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                  
     Isaiah 35: 4-7;  James 2:1-5; Mark 7:31-37 
 

In this Gospel, Jesus opens the ears and loosens the tongue of the deaf-mute. All of Jesus’           

miracles reveal his divine power, his compassion for the human condition, his own mission. Jesus 

cares enough for each of us to reach out and touch us!  Think about what makes us tongue-tied… 

intimidation, awe, mystification, fear, or maybe shock. What loosens our tongues to  proclaim the 

Good News of Jesus?   The Lord himself, his saving love, who loosens our tongues!  

Preparing for the World Meeting of Families                                                                                                                

“Pope Francis and the Virtues”      Rev. Mr. Mark Cavara, our Transitional Deacon                                                       

Thursday, September 10 @ 7:00 PM in the church                                                                               

(New CD will be available :  “Living the Gospel with the Heart of Pope Francis) 

————————————————             

FORTY HOURS DEVOTION— September 20-22    Guest Homilist— Fr. Matthew Tralies                                               
Parochial Vicar, St. Bede the Venerable, Holland 

Sunday Evening will begin at 5:00                      Monday and Tuesday will be at 7:00 PM    

       

 

Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament begins at the close of the 11:00 Mass on 

Sunday, September 20.  Perpetual Adoration will continue over the three days ending with a 

Eucharistic Procession on Tuesday.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

————————————————             

Please see the Adoration sign-up sheets in the chapel                                              
plan to spend a half  hour or an hour with Our Lord. 

In (our) visits and adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, we experience 

the closeness of the good Shepherd, the tenderness of His love, the 

presence of (a) faithful friend.  We ... all     experience (this) large 

support (in our lives) provided by faith (and our) personal and  inti-

mate dialogue with the (Lord in the Eucharist)." Pope Francis 

 

Pierluigi Molla, son of St. Gianna Molla (one of the patron 

saints of the WMOF), will be at Nativity of Our Lord Church, 

605 West Street Rd. Warminster PA 18974  on Friday, 

September 25, 2015 at 7:00 p.m.  Everyone is welcome to 

join us for a visit to our St. Gianna Shrine and veneration of 

her relics, a prayer service, and a talk by Pierluigi.  



September 6,  2015  8              122 

 

FOOD DRIVE FOR ST. CYPRIAN FOOD PANTRY 
We will be collecting non-perishable food items for St. 
Cyprian Parish’s food pantry the weekend of Sept. 19th  
& 20th. Please place your bagged food items in the 
narthex after all Masses that weekend.  
Suggested food items are: complete meals in a box, 
canned meats (ham, chicken), canned tuna, canned soups/
stews/potatoes/fruits/vegetables/milk, complete-just add 
water pancake mix, pancake 
syrup, coffee, powdered coffee 
creamer, dry milk, Gatorade, juice 
(other than apple, which is 
donated from another source), 
peanut butter, jelly, iced tea mix, 
pasta sauce (only need sauce-pasta 
is donated from another source), 
boxed potatoes, crackers, cereal, 
pop tarts, animal crackers, 
pretzels, cookies, lunch box size puddings, juice boxes 
and snacks. Pop-up cans and items that can be micro 
waved are helpful.  
If you have any questions, please call Patti Hessler 
267.250.5721. 

MUSIC NOTES 

1)  The official hymn of the 2015 World 

Meeting of Families is "Sound the Bell of Holy 

Freedom".  To prepare for  the histor ical 

September events, the new hymn will be 

introduced to the parish in mid-late August at all 

Masses.  The hymn will be sung at the Offertory 

every weekend up until the Papal Mass on 

9/27.  Copies of the hymn will be in the pews.  A 

digital copy and recording is available on the 

parish website under the "Ministries" tab.  Then, 

select "Music Ministry" and scroll down to "2015 

World Meeting of Families".  

2)  Papal Mass Choir:  Tom Leahy, Eileen 

Leahy, Rick Parisi, and Kevin Lutz have been 

members of the Archdiocesan Choir for at least 

the last year.  They will be singing at all the 

September events including the opening of the 

World Meeting of Families, the private Papal 

Mass at the Cathedral, and the public Papal Mass 

on the Parkway.  We are so blessed to have such a 

wonderful representation from the parish and 

music ministry of St. Robert Bellarmine! 

3)  Children's 

Choir:  The fir st 

rehearsal will take place 

on Sunday, September 13 

at 10 am in 

church.  Rehearsals take 

place every 2nd and 3rd 

Sunday at 10 am in 

church.  The children will 

sing at the 11 am Mass on 

the 3rd Sunday of every 

month.  New members 

are welcome to join and 

must be in grades 4-

8.  Email Kevin at kevinlutz920@yahoo.com for 

more info.  

4)  Adult Choir:  New members are 

welcome!  Contact Kevin at 

kevinlutz920@yahoo.com for more info.  

5)  *NEW Adult Guitar Ensemble:  We are 

looking to assemble an adult ensemble of guitars 

and vocalists.  We are in need of members who 

play the guitar and can read music.  Experience is 

preferred!  Contact Kevin for more info at 

kevinlutz920@yahoo.com.   

6)  Epiphany Teen Ensemble:  New members 

from middle school and college ages are always 

welcome to join.  Contact Sean Kelly for more 

info at sean.kelly812@gmail.com   

 

 
 
 

Please Join Us 
St. Joseph / St. Robert School HSA  

 

2nd Annual BINGO BONANZA 
Ladies Night Out 

 

Friday, October 16, 2015 
7pm (Doors open at 6pm) 

 Basket Raffles * 50/50 * Door Prizes 
 

Event will be held at  
Msgr. Marley Hall  

Tickets - $ 35 includes 
15 Bingo rounds  

Hot & Cold Beverages / Dessert 
BYOB & Snacks 

(additional bingo cards will be available for purchase) 
 

To purchase tickets please visit: 
www.stjstr.org 

or contact Daiana Fuller 
 215-801-8602 

 

15 Bingo Rounds 
All prizes worth $250+ 

http://www.stjstr.org
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RESPECT LIFE  

PRO LIFE CHANCES  

Planned Parenthood, The American Civil Liberties 

Union and other members of the PA abortion industry 

have large financial resources. But, our Fund and the 

pro-life attorneys that we support are making a very 

significant and positive difference in these struggles. 

Also, the tremendous generosity and skill of these pro-life 

attorneys ensure that our Fund achieves its maximum 

effectiveness.  

Please consider supporting the Pro Life Legal Fund 

by purchasing a chance!! 

 Cost - $25           10 prizes        Top Prize - $5,000 

Drawing: October 3 

To Purchase call Jan @ 215/343-4572 

 

                             

                                     5K RUN/1 MILE FUN RUN 

                                      TYLER STATE PARK 

                                Sat. Oct. 3 

                                       Help Support A Baby's Breath! 

                                     Walking, Running & Raffles!  

                                SIGN UP TODAY!   
http://ababysbreath.org/runwarminster.asp 

Questions? Ed Klenk at abbwarminstercpc@gmail.com  

                     or call 267-275-4097.  

 

 

 
Abortion Fact: 1 OUR OF EVERY 4 DEATHS IN 

AMERICA IS AN AMERICAN ABORTION  
September 23 to November 1 

St.  Robert's Day – Thurs. October 15 
7 am to 7 pm  

At least two persons are needed to man each hour 
Please plan on taking part this year!!  

More info call Jan 215/343-4572 
Come spend an hour in prayerful witness 

 at the Louis Drive Planned Parenthood 

Preparing to concrete pads for placement of the new air 

conditioning units.  

Preparing for the new entrance and cry room addition to 

the front of the church. 

Preparing for extension of the narthex and the 

placement of the new expanded restroom facilities. 

Preparing the 

plumbing for he 

parish office 

restroom facilities. 
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WEEKEND MASSES  WEEKDAY MASSES  HOLY DAYS  CONFESSIONS 

Saturday: Vigil  5:00 p.m.  7:00 & 9:00 am - Monday/Friday 7:00 am   Saturday: 3:30 to 4:30 pm   

Sunday: 7:00 am   9:00 am - Saturday  9:00 am  

 9:00 am   Summer:   12:00 noon  PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 11:00 am   Weekday - 8:00 am 7:00 pm   Monday-Friday 9am-4:30pm 

       Saturday -  9:00 am      Closed on Holy Days 

IMPORTANT PARISH  INFORMATION 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

First & third Sundays of the month at 12:15 pm. Baptism 

Classes for parents and godparents are held on an announced 

day in  January, March, May, July, September and  November 

at 7 pm in the Church. Call the Parish Office to pre-register. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

You must be a registered member of the Parish and must 

notify the priest at least six months prior to your marriage date. 

Pre-Cana classes (2nd  Sat. in March. & 2nd Sat. in 

November) are required. Contact Par ish Office for  

registration forms, due 2 weeks in advance of the Pre-Cana 

Class 
 

COMMUNION CALLS  

Monthly to shut-ins by the priests. Weekly - Extraordinary 

Ministers if requested. In an Emergency a Priest Should Be 

Called Immediately. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION 

Please ask one of the priests after a weekend Mass to register 

your family. Please notify the parish office if you are moving 

from the parish or if you have changed your address. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Adoration - Each Monday (except Summer & National 

Holidays)  after  the 9 am Mass, with simple Reposition (No 

Benediction) at 4 pm. At 3 pm the Divine Mercy Chaplet is 

recited. 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 

All parish staff and volunteers who have regular contact 

with young people must attend a Protecting God’s Children 

Awareness Session.  In addition background checks must be 

updated every 3 years. Links to background checks can be 

found on the website.  Visit our website, click on 

Community, then Safe environment.  It will direct you to 

the Child and Youth Protection Site. If you have not 

completed your background checks and the class YOU 

MAY NOT VOLUNTEER. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE - Monday 11am - Turn in material 

typed, with your name & phone number at the parish office or 

strobertsecretary@verizon.net. 

PARISH RESOURCES 

 

Adult Faith Formation Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Afghan Guild Claire Coleman 215-343-2299  

Al-Anon Contact  215-222-5244 

Altar Servers                           Deacon George Morris   215-343-0315   

Bereavement Committee      Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Bloodmobile Mary Marquis 215-343-8635  

Catholic Charities Bill Fehrman 215-343-1752 

Charismatic Prayer Group Dolores Seif 215-343/8775 

Christ’s Housekeepers Eleanor Crowley 215-675-8955 

Crisis Pregnancy 24 Hour Hotline        610-626-4006 

E.P.’s (Seniors) Jack Forbes 215-343-1625 

Extraordinary Ministers Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Family Fellowship Bob Abecasis  215-343-8113 

Knights of Columbus  Rob Hessler  215-491-0648 

Liturgical Environment Joan Fitzpatrick  215-343-0315 

Men’s Prayer Group Norman Racine         267-968-5905 

Minister of Hospitality Peter Vreeland 215-343-2091 

Ministers of the Word Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Mother’s Prayer Group  Chris Trodden  215-491-2542  

Msgr. Marley Hall Jonathan DeMent 215-421-4407 

Music Ministry Kevin Lutz Kevinlutz920@yahoo.com 

Pastoral Council Tom Utermark 215-343-9528 

Pre-Cana Ellen/Don Cericola 215-343-3275 

Pre-Jordan/RCIA Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Prison Ministry Ray Rugarber 215-672-7678 

Respect Life Len Cline 215-343-4572 

St. Cyprian                             Patti Hessler           (cell)267-250-5721 

St. John’s Hospice Msgr. James Beisel 215-343-0315 

St. Francis Inn Candy Bakasy  215-343-1002 

St. Vincent De Paul Society (Answering machine)       267-644-8189 

Parish Youth Ministry Barb Palo 215-343-2083 

PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
(Elected  Position) Bob Abecasis 215/343-8113 

   Joann Crescenzo  215/491-4288  

Pastoral issues   Sheila Fehrman 215/343-1752 

  to be discussed?  Bill Gibbons 215/343-4066 

   Amy Moffett 215/343-5436 

Contact one of the Dottie Prior 215/328-9406 

        members.  Betty Sanotoro    215/ 343-6747 

   Mike Speranza 215/956-9769 

   Tom Utermark 215/343-9528    

   Brian Zook  267/483-8409 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL:   

(Appointed Position) 

Carol Bauman     

Ed Clark     

Thomas Castaldi     

Kirk Clauss    

John Del Vecchio 

Terry Funk 

Robin Killion  

Susan Klunder   

Elmer O’Brien 

Frederick Reed  


